REFUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

PHILIPPINE CONSULATE GENERAL

MACAL SAR

ADVISORY No. 47 - 2020
23 September 2020

CONTINUING TRAINING PROGRAM

(Macau SAR, 23 September 2020) - The Philippine Consulate General, the
Office of the Philippine Labor Attaché and the Office of the Welfare Officer
request assistance of the members of the Filipino Community to complete
the survey below to enable the above offices to prepare for appropriate
training courses for the fourth quarter of 2020.

https://docs.qoogle.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3ifPPUfclvYMQIrF
UF7Ckw3UUPgCEomgSAYti4XDiMygOWa/viewform?fbclid=IwA
R1eM2SJQiQ1TTP4PRJA7hYpNSKzDjlZ7Plu Df bhLmn3Cm8
GapkBeXESY

Thank you for your kind attention.




